
 

CITY OF PASADENA 
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY  

OF A DRAFT ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT  
  
To: All Interested Parties  From: City of Pasadena Environmental Administrator 
      Planning and Development 
      175 N. Garfield Ave. 
      Pasadena, CA 91101-7125 
PROPERTY INFORMATION 
APPLICATION NUMBER: Conditional Use Permit #5804 
APPLICANT NAME: Pasadena Water and Power, City of Pasadena 
PROJECT SITE ADDRESS:  72 East Glenarm Street, Pasadena, CA 91105 
ZONING DISTRICT:   IG-SP2-HL-56 AND IG-SP2-AD2 
GENERAL PLAN DESIGNATION: SP-2 (South Fair Oaks Specific Plan) 

Public Notice Regarding the Notice of Availability for the 
Glenarm Power Plant Repowering Project  

Draft Environmental Impact Report 

A Notice of Availability (NOA) for the Glenarm Power Plant Repowering Project was 
mailed on behalf of the City of Pasadena at the beginning of August 2012.  This notice 
was mailed in error.  The City is continuing with the preparation of the Draft EIR.  Once 
the Draft EIR is completed, a new NOA will be mailed with a 45-day public review period 
indicated on the notice.  Web links to the full Draft EIR document will be provided on the 
City’s Environmental Notice web page for electronic review.  Reference copies will also 
be available at the Reference Desk at the Central Library and Pasadena Permit Center. 
 
The City of Pasadena and Pasadena Water & Power apologize to our residents and 
customers for any inconvenience this mailing error may have caused. 
 


